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Inland Empire Utilities Agency Announces New 

Assistant General Manager 

 

Inland Empire - The Inland Empire Utilities Agency (IEUA) is pleased to announce that Mr. 

Craig Miller recently joined the Agency as its Assistant General Manager.  Mr. Miller will 

oversee the Agency's Engineering/Construction Management Division, Operations Division and 

Planning & Environmental Compliance Department.   

 

Mr. Miller has over Craig has over 20 years experience in water resource management including 

planning, engineering, operations, project implementation and agency management.  

 

"IEUA is delighted to have Craig on-board," stated IEUA General Manager Thomas Love.   "His 

20 years of experience in water management and knowledge of local water resource issues will 

be a great asset to the Agency."   

 

Prior to joining IEUA, Mr. Miller served as Executive Director of Engineering and Planning at 

Orange County Water District, Mr. Miller also has extensive experience on large scale water 

recycling projects and working on water resource issues within the Santa Ana River Watershed. 

Mr. Miller received his bachelor’s degree from California State University, Long Beach in civil 

engineering and is a registered Professional Engineer for the State of California. 

 

"IEUA is a leader in the Industry, and I am excited to be part of the team," said Mr. Miller. 

 

The Inland Empire Utilities Agency employs 283 people and covers 242-square miles, 

distributes imported water, provides industrial/municipal wastewater collection and treatment 

services, and other related utility services to more than 850,000 people.  The Agency’s service 

area includes the Cities of Chino, Chino Hills, Fontana, Montclair, Ontario and Upland, as well 

as the Cucamonga Valley Water District and the Monte Vista Water District.    


